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From: Veterinary Surgeons' Board <admin@vsbwa.org.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 2:58 PM
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VERY HIGH CASELOAD SETTING 
At 12.01am on Thursday 10 March 2022 WA will transition 
to a "very high caseload setting". 
 
Under very high caseload COVID-19 protocols critical 
workers who are close contacts, but are asymptomatic, will 
be able to attend work, as a last resort, during their 
isolation period. 
 

A summary of the testing and isolation protocols for critical workers can be found here. 
 
A person who works at a veterinary clinic or veterinary hospital may be classed as a critical 
worker.   
 
Employers need to register for critical worker furloughing settings. 
 
For further information see the WA Government media statement. 
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